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This bill allows for a person to apply for a limited license within the purview of the ignition interlock 

program if the person’s license was (1) revoked due a manslaughter criminal vehicular homicide 

conviction, or (2) suspended due to a certification or charge of criminal vehicular operation in which 

alcohol was involved and that resulted in some degree of bodily harm but not death. 

A limited license provides driving privileges under specific, limited circumstances (such as for work, 

school, and child care). 


